
 
 

 

 

 

 

      Village of Chenequa

 
 

Please welcome part-time Officer Brienna Hotchkiss (pictured with Chief 
Neumer) to Chenequa.  She is a full-time officer for the Village of Summit Police 
Department for the past 5 years where she serves as a Patrol Officer.  We are 
very excited to have Brienna join our department! 

 

 

June 2022 Newsletter                             Summer is here!
       

Reminder for Everyone 
●●● 

With all the construction going on during 
the warmer months, it’s important to 
remember that the Village does have an 
ordinance (5.25) on PERMISSIBLE 
TIME FOR CONSTRUCTION 
ACTIVITIES. 
 
Outdoor construction activities or indoor 
construction activities which require 
activities outdoors, such as preparation or 
staging, shall not be conducted outside of 
the following times: 
 
No earlier than 7:00 a.m. on weekdays 
(Mondays through Friday); and no 
earlier than 9:00 a.m. on Saturdays.  The 
construction activities shall conclude by 
6:00 p.m. 
 
No such activities shall take place on 
Sundays or Holidays. 

 

Village Updates 
• • • 

As a reminder to residents, Notice of 
Assessments will be mailed June 14th.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Mark Link 
with Tyler Technologies at 800-959-6876 Ext 
1.   
 
Open book is from 1-5pm on June 3o, 2022 at 
the Village Hall, upstairs in the board room.   
 

Pine Lake Weed Treatment 
●●● 

The treatment of Pine Lake for Eurasian Milfoil control is scheduled for Wednesday, June 15, 2022 (Weather Permitting).  Selected 
areas will receive a chemical treatment to control the exotic aquatic plant known as Eurasian Water Milfoil.  This non-native plant 
can interfere with navigational and recreational activities as well as harming native lake weeds.  The chemicals will not be applied if 
the applicators feel conditions are unsafe, such as storms, heavy rain, or high winds.  We have allowed June 16th as a rain date.  If 
conditions still do not allow treatment, you will be notified.  The recommended precautions after treatment are as follows:  

 
NO swimming for 1 day 
NO garden watering for 21 days 

 
***  Should you NOT want this treatment, please notify the Village Hall PRIOR to this date.  Call us even if you have a    
standing no spray request.  Call: (262)367-2239 or Email: Cody Lincoln at clincoln@chenequa.org 
   

 

Forestry Updates 
• • • 

Daily forestry operations generate wood chips.  The chips vary in quality 
depending on the type of brush or small logs which are ground up.  These chips 
are available to residents immediately.   
 
Please call the Village Hall if you are interested in receiving a load of wood chips 
(262)367-2239 and ask for Cody Lincoln or email clincoln@chenequa.org. 
 

- Thank you!    
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